
New Message

To: Andrew Brookshaw (abrookshaw@isspathfinder.org) 

From: Tom Wreke (twreke@isspathfinder.org)

Subject: Request: Dr. Laurel Scoresby

Lieutenant Brookshaw, 

This e-mail correspondence is to follow up on an in person conversation we conducted at 14:35 over lunch. 

I’d like to extend a warm thanks for your confirmation that you would fulfill a particular request of mine concerning a Dr. Laurel 
Scoresby’s research: taking in depth photography, video, and other pertinent data measurements for the plants on board, 
innumerous as they might be. This includes but is not limited to: foliage density compared to the base model data I’ve forwarded to 
your account prior to this e-mail labeled ‘Request Materials: Dr Laurel Scoresby’s Base Model Datasheets’, temperature readings 
over an averaged duration of a week, soil alkalinity, nutrient additives, phosphate concentration, water penetration levels, etc.

As we noted in our conversation: Dr. Scoresby’s work is imperative to maintaining an environment on board that is conducive to all 
research activities and maintaining a quality of life that enables smooth, untroubled operation in other sectors such as Engineering.

I appreciate your forthcoming cooperation on a matter that directly pertains to the accomplishment of ISS Pathfinder’s main 
objective: to further the frontiers of cutting edge scientific achievement. We are, after all: a multidisciplinary team.

From,
Tom Wreke, P. Eng., MOS 12B
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